
Face Covering Requirement 

 

On January 5, 2022, the California Department of Public Heath 
extended its statewide requirement for universal masking in all 
indoor public settings, irrespective of vaccination status, from 
December 15, 2021 through February 15, 2022. Similarly, on January 
4, 2022, the Orange County Health Care Agency ordered that masks 
are required for all individuals in all indoor public settings, 
regardless of vaccination status, from December 15, 2021 through 
January 15, 2022.  This Order applies to all public meetings. 

All individuals attending the County Committee Meeting will be 
required to wear a face mask.  We appreciate everyone’s cooperation 
and adherence to this requirement as we are working to keep 
everyone healthy and safe.   

If you are in this public building, including in this County Committee 
Meeting, you are required to wear a face mask at all times including 
during public comment.   

Members of the public who cannot wear a mask or choose not to, may 
view the County Committee Meeting from the outdoor location that 
has been setup to allow remote viewing. 


